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CA-4 As discussed in Subchapter 2.8 of the EIR, significant impacts from 
Project traffic would be mitigated with improvements to the infrastructure 
of the roads.
Subsection 2.8.2.8 of the EIR discusses traffic hazards to pedestrians, 
bicyclists, and equestrians, and the Project was determined to have a less 
than significant impact.  The Project would provide a public multi-use 
trail for pedestrians, bicyclists, and equestrians.  In addition, soft-surface 
sidewalks would be installed in the portions of Country Club Drive 
abutting the Project site. 
See Responses C-2, C-8, C-10 and K-99 regarding water supply.  See 
Response BH-2 regarding community input.

CA-3 Based on the results of the TIA (Appendix H of the Final EIR), impacts 
were calculated to be less than significant at the recently improved SR-78 
/ Nordahl Road interchange.  Therefore, mitigation measures would not 
be necessary.

CA-2 The FPP (Appendix L of the Final EIR) does state that statistically the 
increased density of structures and the number of residents in the interface 
areas could increase potential ignition sources and thereby increase the 
likelihood of large fires in the area.  See Response I-59. 

CA-1 The comment regarding the changing nature of surrounding private 
properties is noted.    Regarding fire evacuation, see Topical Response: 
Fire/Evacuations.


